
ELAC Meeting Minutes
April 1, 2024

1. Call to order at 8:20am.
a. Dr. Llewellyn and Mr. Christian welcomed everyone to the final ELAC meeting

of the year.
b. Returning ELAC parents introduced themselves to the new parent that showed up.
c. Reviewed by-laws with new parent.

2. Reviewed last meeting’s minutes.
a. Committee voted and approved the meeting’s minutes.

3. Discussed the importance of attendance.
a. Dr. Llewellyn let parents know that there is an attendance committee that was

formed to focus on creating plans to improve attendance.
b. Dr. Llewellyn explains how attendance has been dropping month after month.
c. Dr. Llewellyn explained to parents that if their student has a doctors appointment

it is important to still bring them to school before or after the appointment if
possible.
i. Parents asked if they should still bring their students to school even if they

called to excuse them for an appointment.
ii. Dr. Llewellyn and Mr. Christian reiterated that it is important to bring

them if possible prior or after the appointment.
4. Dr. Llewellyn talked about Saturday school.

a. Dr. Llewellyn reminded parents that when students attend Saturday school, it
makes up for one of their absences.

b. A reminder was given about Saturday school happening this Saturday April 6 at
8am.

5. Dr. Llewellyn discussed Art integration money.
a. Dr. Llewellyn let parents know about the money coming in dedicated to helping

integrate arts into the school.
i. Dr. Llewellyn asked the parents how they would like to see the money get

put to use.
1. Parents said more art supplies in the classroom and some sort of

music integration.
6. Mr. Christian discussed the resources available within the district.

a. Mr. Christian let parents know about the Hub and the dolphin market.
i. Mr. Christian explained what they are and let parents know that if they

ever want to go, parents can make an appointment with him.
7. Dr. Llewellyn and Mr. Christian invited parents to DELAC next Friday at Woodcrest.
8. Meeting ended at 9am.


